
To the Parents/Carers of children in Year 5  

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

The Gainsborough Academy have kindly invited children in Year 5 from 

White’s Wood Academy to go and watch their production of Elf the       

Musical on Tuesday 17th December 2024. 

 

The trip will take place during school time on Tuesday 17th December. 

Children will be walking to The Gainsborough Academy in the morning, 

returning to school in time for their lunch. There is no cost for this trip 

but children are asked to bring a non fizzy drink and may bring a small 

healthy snack with them. All children will need to bring a coat and wear 

sensible shoes suitable for walking to and from The Gainsborough    

Academy. Children will be leaving WWA straight after morning              

registration, so please make sure they arrive at school on time.  

 

If you do not want your child to go and watch the production of Elf the 

Musical or if you have any concerns, please contact White’s Wood      

Academy’s school office by  Friday 13th December. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C Fitzpatrick 

Headteacher 


